ST. AMBROSE CATHOLIC SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Friday, January 12th



Events

January 17

SAPA Meeting 6 p.m.

January 19

Report Cards Open 1:00 Dismissal Spirit Day - Class Colors

January 28 - February 3

Catholic Schools Week

February 5

ACRE Testing

February 8

Spring Pictures

February 9

Dress Down \$1.50

February 10

Trivia Night

A Note From the Principal

second quarter! We're halfway through an AMAZING year! Keep strong and strive for your best!

January's virtue is Gentleness. Be gentle in word and action.

"Therefore, my brothers and sisters, whom I love and long for, my joy and crown, stand firm in the Lord in this way, my beloved. Rejoice in the Lord always; again I will say, Rejoice. Let your gentleness be Report cards will be opened on known to everyone. And the peace of God, which surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and minds in Christ Jesus. Finally, beloved, whatever is true, whatever is honorable, whatever is just, whatever is pure, whatever is pleasing, whatever is commendable, if there is any excellence and if there is anything worthy of praise, think about these things. Keep on doing the things that you have learned and received and heard and seen in me, and the God of Lots of Tasty Food peace will be with you."

Have Hope, Mrs. Heil

Dental Forms

Congratulations on finishing our All students in Kindergarten 2nd, and 6th grades are required to have a dental form on file at the school. Any outstanding dental forms must be submitted to the office as soon as possible. Any appointment from 11/15/2016 to the present will be accepted. The forms can be turned into the office or your dentist can FAX the forms to 466-4575.

Report Cards

Friday, January 19th. If your lunch account has a negative balance, or your aftercare balance is more than a month old, you will be unable to open your report cards. Please check your accounts and send payment to the school office.

Trivia Night

When: Saturday, February 10th Where: St. Ambrose Gym What Time: Doors open at 6:15pm, Trivia Starts at 7:00pm You Bring: Adult beverages A full table! We Provide:

Soda - Water - Popcorn

Mulligans Tons of Fun! We have prizes!!

Cash Prizes to the Top 2 Teams! 50/50 Drawing! Mini games between rounds! **Best Decorated Table!**

Cost is \$15 per person (Adults Only) if Pay in Advance / \$20 per person if Pay at the Door Max of 8 per table (minimum 6) Checks Payable to : St. Ambrose Parent's Association

Mail checks to: Marisa Murray, jumpers or sweaters/sweatshirts. 1702 Karen Ct, Godfrey, IL 3) Please make sure your child 62035 OR Pay the night of trivia

Lacey Isringhausen shoes). 618-210-6422 OR e-mail Marisa 5) Boots can be worn to school Murray marisamurray1018@yahoo.com

A Note from the School Nurse

Many of our students have been ill with fever and vomiting over the building the last few weeks. To return to hours—without medication. Your adherence to this school the health of other children.

8th Grade Night

8th grade night for basketball has been rescheduled for Friday, Feb. 2nd at 7:00pm! Come support the 8th grade, watch Scrip may be purchased during fun with friends!

Cold Weather Dress Code

weather:

- tights (red, gray, black, white, after most masses. navy) under their skirts.
- 2) Turtlenecks (red, gray, white or navy) are acceptable as collared shirts to wear under
- has a coat, hat/hood, and gloves/ mittens every day at school.
- Questions??? Call Marisa 4) Students must wear socks at Murray 618-781-5904 OR all times (and only athletic
 - and then put back on to go home, but may NOT be worn as footwear all day long at school; please bring a pair of athletic shoes for your student to wear in
- 6) The only sweatshirts/hoodies school or attend school that are allowed in the activities, students must be classrooms are St. Ambrose, without vomiting or fever for 24 Marquette or plain red, navy, gray, or white. Plain means that at most a small logo can be on policy regarding fever and the shirt (like a tiny Nike or vomiting has a direct impact on Polo at the top) but not one that covers a large portion of the sweatshirt or that has any other school or logo printed on it.

Scrip

some great basketball and have regular parish office hours in the Church office. It will no longer be sold in the school office. Orders can of course still be sent Just a couple of reminders for to the school with children so dress code during the winter that Scrip can be sent home with them. We will work to make your Scrip purchasing as easy as 1) Girls may wear leggings or possible. Scrip is also available